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Joke de 
Kruijf & 
Marleen van 
der Loo to 
perform

Singing 
sensations Joke de 
Kruijf and Marleen 
van der Loo, who 
recently have been 
starring in “1953,” a 
musical produced by 
van Hoorne Theater 
Productions, have 
said they will 
perform at the 

closing ceremony of 
the 2011 A Sister’s 
Hope 60K Walk, 
October 9, in the 
Olympic Stadium in 
Amsterdam.

Upon hearing 
about the 60K Walk 
from a 2010 walker, 
participating again in 
2011 with his 25-
year-old daughter 
who already has 
faced breast cancer, 
the gifted stars 
expressed their 
interest in being a 
part of the Walk 
weekend.

Joke and 
Marleen will be a 
formal part of the 
official closing 
ceremony where 
they want to help 
honor the walkers 
and crew who have 
worked so 
tremendously hard to 
raise vital funding for 
Holland’s promising 
breast cancer 
research teams.

Thank you to 
Joke, Marleen, Kees 
Osseweijer and van 
Hoorne Theater 
Productions.

as of May 30:
WALKERS 2009	 389
WALKERS 2010	 263
WALKERS 2011 	 333

Will you be in the Olympic Stadium on 
October 9 to wear a proud smile like 
these?

	
  Pink	
  Moon	
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  registrants

	
  A Sister’s Hope 60K Walkers and Crew are invited to participate 
in this year’s Pink Moon Run & Walk bij het Muiderslot, July 16, 
2011. All 60K walkers who have a minimum of 250 euro in their 
donation account are eligible to walk (or run) - at no cost - in the 
Pink Moon. All 60K crew who have paid their registration fee for 
the 60K also are eligible to participate. If you want to make it a 
family/friend evening, please encourage those you love to sign up 
for the Pink Moon 5K or 8K, run or walk, and join you for a warm 
and meaningful event.

For more information and 
to register, go to:
www.PinkMoonRun.nl.

Breast Friends Actions
Roche Nederland is accepting nominations for the fourth annual Breast Friends Award. 
For information and to make a nomination before September 1, go to 
www.breastfriends.nl.

Breast Friends has been nominated for an award presented by de Telegraaf newspaper. 
Votes at www.vrouwawards.nl will determine the winner. Please vote “Breast Friends” 
before June 9!

A SISTER’S HOPE

          JUNE 2011

https://www.youbedo.com/foundations/view/item/a_sisters_hope
https://www.youbedo.com/foundations/view/item/a_sisters_hope
http://www.PinkMoonRun.nl
http://www.PinkMoonRun.nl
http://www.breastfriends.nl/
http://www.breastfriends.nl/
http://www.vrouwawards.nl/
http://www.vrouwawards.nl/

